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Women's Federation for World Peace International recently celebrated our 31st anniversary! We have so 

much to be proud of and celebrate from the last 31 years, and you are an essential part of that! Please 

accept my heartfelt appreciation for each of you and your contribution to help WFWP get to where it is 

today. Each of you deserve your own award and celebration, truly! 

 

We are particularly proud that four women from North America were chosen to be honored for their 

outstanding service over the years during the international celebration. With sincere gratitude, we would 

like to recognize and celebrate them for their incredible investment and achievements. Great news 

deserves to be shared and multiplied, so please join me in honoring the Outstanding Volunteer Awardees 

from North America: 

 

Congratulations to the Awardees, and congratulations to everyone for an amazing 31 years! I can't wait to 

see what the future holds! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kaeleigh Moffitt 

President, WFWP USA 

 

 

 


